## College Curriculum Committee

## 2010-2011 Final Report

Members of the 2010-2011 College Curriculum Committee (CCC) were Pat Ashton and Ana Puig from HDOSE, Linda Jones and Colleen Swain from STL, Penny Cox and Diane Ryndak from SESPECS, and two student representatives, Alvarez Caron and Destani Tripplet, who represented graduate and undergraduate students, respectively. The CCC was chaired by Paul Sindelar.

The CCC met eight times: August 30, September 27, October 25, November 22, January 24, February 21, March 21, and April 26. A December meeting was planned but cancelled for lack of business.

At its 2010-2011 meetings, the CCC (a) approved two course change requests, (b) approved five new course proposals, and (c) revised and resubmitted eight new course proposals recycled by the GCC and UCC. The CCC approved a concentration in Educational Psychology and three new minors, UF Teach, UF Teach Science, and Disabilities in Society. It approved the renaming of the Education Minor to the Educational Studies Minor and the Pathways to Teaching Minor to Florida Teaching Minor.

In November, Harry Daniels and Edil Torres Rivera from Counselor Education met with the committee to provide an overview of the CACREP accreditation process and the CE program's self-study.

In the spring, the CCC revised the its description in the College of Education Constitution both to reflect the new on-line approval process and to retain faculty's right to appeal CCC decisions.

Finally, the CCC reviewed graduate student learning outcomes (SLOs) from all graduate programs and recommended revisions and additions as needed. In this activity, although the committee's role was strictly advisory, it communicated its concerns to the School Directors and program coordinators responsible for completing the SLOs.

Respectfully submitted on April 26 by Paul Sindelar, CCC Chair